


 

 

[UNCLASSIFIED] 

[UNCLASSIFIED] 

Please also be aware that it is our intention to proactively publish our responses to questions such as this. Now that 

our new website has been launched, a copy of this letter will be published on it shortly – with your name and contact 

details removed to protect your privacy. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jo Hendy 

Chief Executive 

Climate Change Commission 

 




